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 Date: December 12, 2022  

 

To:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 

 

From:  Stephen R. Burns, City Manager 

 

Subject: City Manager Report 

 

 

1. State Route 520 Expansion Joint –   The University of Washington is working on their 
final report for the testing that was done over the summer – they had positive results.  
The final report is due to WSDOT by the end of December 2022.  Medina staff will also 
be provided a copy of the report and we will forward to the full Council once received.   

 
2. Bellevue Fire Report – Bellevue Fire Department provided a list of calls they respond to 

in the City of Medina.  Attached is the list of the types of incidents and the number of 
times they responded to Medina in October and November 2022. 

 


